

January 12, 2022

Urban Exteriors LLC 2500 Youngfield St, 2 Lakewood, CO 80215

Dear Urban Exteriors LLC,

Thank you for your kind and generous donation of Roofing DOnation to Habitat Metro Denver received on 12/31/2021. Your support is helping local families achieve the best gift of all... the gift of homeownership.

Whether it's been two months or twenty years, the impact of homeownership is transformational. Sandra and her children can attest to this after having moved into their Habitat home in 2001. "This home will always be our home. We all have experienced loss, love, and hope here in this home that we built together." Sandra continues, "We owe a lot to Habitat and thank everyone who contributed to this organization that has changed my family's lives forever."

Because of your compassionate support, Sandra, her children, and now, grandchildren will enjoy their 20th year of gathering together for the holidays in her Habitat home!

Urban Exteriors LLC, we are grateful for your generous support. Together, we are helping to ensure that hardworking families in metro Denver have a decent place to call home.

On behalf of all of us at Habitat for Humanity of Metro Denver - thank you for being a blessing to those in need!

Gratefully,

Heather Lafferty

CEO & Executive Director

Heather

P.S. Because you received no goods or services in exchange for your contribution, the valued amount of your gift may be considered tax-deductible. For more information please visit http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/i8283.pdf or consult your professional tax advisor.